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Sherilyn Sexsmith

Y Sherilyn has worked in K-12 education since 1988,
providing both administrative and business support at
numerous schools, districts, and at the Nevada County
Superintendent of Schools. She first began attending CETPA
conferences with her husband Scott in 1996. When Scott
joined the CETPA Board in 1998, Sherilyn enthusiastically
began supporting the annual conference registration desk
and vendor shows as needed.
She continued providing this support for ten years. During
this time Sherilyn used her own personal earned vacation
time in order to provide this support and to attend the
conferences. Between 1996 and 2018, Sherilyn was able to
attend all annual conferences except one.
Sherilyn enjoyed making lifelong friends with board
members, attendees, and vendors while attending the
CETPA conferences. Sherilyn enjoys spending time with
Pl - family, cooking, and traveling.
Editor's Note: Sher//yn along W/th Patricia Williams, were instrumental in helping Jane and Judy behind
the registration desk to make sure all attendees had a positive experience. We thank her for her service
to us!




